18th May 2021
Dear Parents/ Carers,

As part of the children’s geography study of a contrasting UK locality, Year 4 will be visiting Castleton in the Peak District on Wednesday 23rd June.
It is intended that we will leave school at 9.00 am by coach and should arrive at Castleton at 10.15. We will be visiting Peveril Castle in the morning and Peak Cavern in the afternoon.  We will be having lunch by the Visitor Centre in the centre of Castleton. 
We intend leaving Castleton by 2.15pm and should arrive back at school by 3.30pm.
I suggest that your child brings a light raincoat, and suitable shoes for walking (trainers will be fine). They do not have to wear school uniform but must be dressed appropriately for the weather.

The cost of the trip will be £17 and I would be grateful if you could return this with the permission slip below by Friday 11th June. I appreciate that this is a substantial sum: please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Ryan in confidence if this is a problem.  The payments can be made online through www.eduspot.co.uk or alternatively made by cash/cheques.  
The children will require a packed lunch on each day (without lunch boxes and no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please!) Those children who receive free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch on the day.
I need one other adult to accompany us on the trip, so please get in touch this week if you would like to volunteer.  I will draw from a hat on Friday if we have a few offers!
Thank you,

Mrs Sibson
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
I give permission for my child………………………………….. to travel Castleton on Wednesday 23rd June and enclose £17.
Signed…………………………………………………Date………………………
